
Dear Parents, 
 
Today we have seen the completion of our new 
play equipment on the front playground. Rest   
assured that whilst we are now using the field 
the children will all have chance to play on it  
during the coming summer weeks. We have      
advised the children it is not to be used at the 
end of the school day or before school. Thank 
you. A massive thank you to the PTA who have 
worked hard to raise funds to enable this        
installation- without their dedication and events 
it would not have been possible-thank you! 
  
Can I kindly ask that no parent car parks in the 
staff car park. The car park is becoming        
dangerous and will result in the gates being 
closed. If you hold a blue badge and have been 
given permission by school to park on site that’s 
fine however it should not be in the staff area- 
by using these spaces staff are unable to park     
onsite. No one should park on the roundabout as 
this is also dangerous. Please help us to ensure 
the site is safe for all users. 
  
Thank you and have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

April 

May 

13th—SATs Week 

13th—12.30pm -Nursery Group Photo 

13th—Family Forest Event 3.30pm  

27th—31st Half Term 

June 

3rd—Children return to school 

4th & 6th—Parents Evening 

17th–21st —Year 6 Residential to 
 Hautbois Activity Centre 

25th—Sports Day 

July 

2nd—Year 3 visit to West Stow 

3rd & 4th—Year 6 Broadland High   
 Induction Days 

10th  & 11th—Year 6 Production  

16th—School Fete 

19th—Last day of Term  
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Date Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell 

19/04/24 283 320 238 317 

26/04/24 169 230 170 169 

03/05/24 138 172 146 167 

10/05/24 132 171 143 179 

     

     

     

     

Class Attendance 

6th—10th May 2024 

 

Reception 94.58% 

Year 1 91.13% 

Year 2 95.00% 

Year 3 99.54% 

Year 4 88.28% 

Year 5 92.74% 

Year 6 96.37% 

Swimming  

Year 3 will be swimming every week on Monday. Please  
ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a 
towel and a suitable coat to walk to and from Broadland High 
School for these sessions. 

Please ensure your child is able to remove their own   
earrings or not wear them to school on Swimming days. 

Sun cream 

Now the weather  has finally improved, if you require your child to apply sun cream 
during the day they can  bring it into school, however, they will have to  apply it  
themselves. Please be aware that it cannot be applied by members of staff. 

Please also send your child in with a sun hat to wear at break and lunch times. Thank 
you. 




